

October 28, 2021

Falcon Security Inc.
Airport Square
1200 West 73<sup>rd</sup> Ave., Suite 1100
Vancouver, BC
V6P 6G5
Email: admin@falconsecurityinc.ca

Re: Appreciation Letter

Dear Sir,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Sandpiper Contracting LLP. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 5 years of service to Sandpiper Contracting. We have always appreciated the trustworthy nature and reliability that your company has provided when we have required your security service.

We acknowledge and compliment your services and look forward to have continued excellence in security in the future as well.

Best Regards,

Rino DiNicolo, CEO & Owner